Duchesneau, Adam

From: Jeff Winston <jeffw@sudburytv.org>

Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 3:09 PM

To: Lynne Remington; Community Preservation Committee
Subject: Re: Panelist for Community Preservation Committee

8.) Hop Brook Watershed Base Plan
$78,000 No additional grants NO MORE GRANTS NEEDED FOR THE PLAN.

Are there any plans for the Marlboro Treatment facility to upgrade the effluent? MARLBORO UPGRADED THEIR PLANT
IN 2015. NEW PERMIT ISSUED 2022 REQUIRES EVEN FURTHER UPGRADES. OUR PROBLEM ARE DUE TO RESIDUE FROM
ALL THE YEARS BEFORE THE 1ST UPGRADE.

Can you make any effective and long lasting progress without the improvement of the facility. It is the major source of
pollution. 1T IS NO LONGER A SIGNIFICANT SOURCE OF POLLUTION, SO WE CAN MAKE EFFECTIVE AND LONG-LASTING
PROGRESS.

Do you have any left over funding to apply against this project? LIKELY YES, POSSIBLY AS MUCH AS 1/2 THE COST -
DETAILS IN THE PROPOSAL

Please feel free to contact me if you have any additional guestions.

/Jeff Winston, President HBPA



